
2017 Clark County Youth Science Summit 

Saturday, November 4, 2017 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 

Where is the Youth Science Summit located? Jeffersonville High School, 2315 Allison Lane, Jeffersonville, IN 

47130  

 

How to register for the Youth Science Summit? Registration is available online at KYScienceCenter.org or by 

calling 502-561-6100. 

 

Are there multiple days of the Youth Science Summit? Which Youth Science Summit should I attend? 

No, the 2017 Clark Country Youth Science Summit is a singular full-day experience; however the Science Center 

is offering various Youth Science Summits at other locations throughout the region – visit KYScienceCenter.org 

for details. All Youth Science Summits will provide a quality experience with region-specific partners for the lab 

offerings, discussion groups and information sessions, but there may be some duplicate content if your student 

has attended Summits previously in Louisville or Lexington.  Of particular interest to this event are fields 

represented by Southern Indiana industries and career opportunities: Advanced Manufacturing, BioMed, 

Information Technology, and Logistics. 

 

Is participation limited to students of Greater Clark County Schools? 

No, youth from throughout the region in Indiana and Kentucky are welcome to participate!  

 

Which track should I sign my student up for? 

Students 10-18 currently in Middle School or High School are eligible to participate in the Summit. Content will 

be provided by a variety of community partners, researchers, professionals, etc. and all presenters have been 

instructed to prepare content for an accelerated & enthusiastic audience. Youth Science Summits are also 

social experiences. We encourage Middle school aged students, even ones that may have skipped grades, to 

sign up for tracks with their similarly aged peers.  

 

Will food be provided? 

Yes a light breakfast and lunch will be provided for student participants.  

 

Are parents allowed to attend? 

No. Parents are encouraged to help students prepare and sign permission forms to ensure students get 

checked-in properly.  It takes a village of adult STEM professionals to make these Summits a success. If you 

would like to get involved as a mentor or lab presenter please email Andrew.spence@louisvilleky.gov.  

 

Can students leave program early? 

No, full day participation is crucial for the optimum experience and students will receive their t-shirts at the end 

of the program. 

 

What do students need to bring? 

Students should bring completed Health and Permission Forms,  closed toe shoes, and enthusiastic attitudes.  

 

Where to park? 

Ample parking is available at Jeffersonville High School. Signage and volunteers will be on hand to guide you 

to the check-in station.   

 

What time should we arrive for check-in? 

Participants can arrive anytime between 8:00 AM and 9:00 AM,  

 

What time should guardians arrive for pick up? 

Dismissal will begin at 4:00pm. 

 

How much is registration and when is it due? 

There is a $25 registration fee that is required at the time of reservation.  
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